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April 19,2017
VIA EMAIL

Attn: Ms. Angel De Fazio
ntefusa@aol.com

Re:  Records Request
Ms. De Fazio:

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS™), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a
governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days. Accordingly, the
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission™) is responding to your April 12, 2017, request
for “Copy of the lease agreement for the vegas office.”

On February 27, 2017, and on April 10, 2017, the Commission informed you, consistent with NRS
239.0107(1)(c)(2), that any non-confidential records responsive to your numerous pending requests for
public records will be made available to you no later than June 1, 2017, by 5:00 p.m. Similarly, any
non-confidential records responsive to your most recent request, described above, will also be provided
to you by June 1, 2017, at 5:00 p.m. You will be notified if the Commission is able to make the
requested records available for inspection prior to the date and time identified pursuant to NRS
239.0107(1Xc)(2).

Sincerely,
ssica Diss
Assistant General Counsel
Public Utilities Commission of Nevada

(775) 684-6173
jsdiss@puc.nv.gov

cc: Stephanie Mullen, Executive Director;
Garrett Weir, General Counsel
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